
Silent Auction Items for 2024 Quilt Show 
The Quilt Show is a free event that CCQ hosts every other year.  This event is for 
our Guild and for the local Community.  This show continues to increase in cost.  
To help offset these costs and NOT charge an admission fee, CCQ puts forward a 
Silent Auction of items for the public to bid on.  We are asking for your help to 
make this Silent Auction a success!  Please complete the form and pledge or 
provide items for the Silent Auction.  Suggested items include, but are not limited 
to:  Wall Hangings, Table Runners, Placemats, Bags, Aprons, Small or Lap Quilts, 
Complete Quilt Kits (large and small), Coordinated Fabric Packs, New or Gently 
Used Quilting Tools/Notions, Art Quilts, Children’s Book Bags or Backpacks, etc.   

***Please complete a separate form for each Silent Auction item pledged or provided*** 

 

Name(s):  ______________________________________________________ 

Address:  ______________________________________________________ 

Phone:  _______________________________________________________ 

Email:  ________________________________________________________ 

Item Description:  _______________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________ 

Est. Value:   $__________________________ 

This form & your donation should be submitted to Marcie Benvin by 

 April 10, 2024.  (Items may also be brought to the March or April CCQ meeting) 

For more information contact Marcie Benvin at 

alohakitty50@gmail.com  or 907-209-3439 

_________________________________________________________ 

For CCQ Quilt Show Committee Use: 

Description:            

Auction #:            
  


